CABINET – 15 JANUARY 2014
PUBLIC QUESTIONS (ITEM 5)

Under Rule 16 of the Executive Procedure Rules, members of the public may question the Executive and Portfolio Holders at meetings. There is a time limit of 15 minutes for the asking and answering of public questions.

1.

	Questioner:


	Barry H Kendler

	Asked of:


	Councillor Susan Hall, Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Community Safety and Environment



	Question:


	“I hope that the Administration agrees with me that when parking restrictions are imposed they are there to ensure a free flow of traffic, to maintain good sight-lines at junctions, to enable local residents to park near, or at their home and to enable customers to access local businesses. I trust the administration is also aware that if most parking restrictions are not enforced, which they are not in the Edgware Ward, this causes danger, traffic jams, frustration to local residents and a loss of business to local traders?

If the Administration does ‘understand’ this what do they propose

to do about the lack of resources in Edgware Ward?”
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